
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time June 19, 2016   LITURGY SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 
Saturday, June 18 5:00 p.m. – For the Fathers of Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish Sunday, June 19 8:30 a.m. – For the Fathers of Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish 10:00 a.m. – For the Fathers of Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish Monday, June 20 12:00 p.m. – Constance & Salvatore Di Lorenzo req. by the Maulbeck family Tuesday, June 21 12:00 p.m. – Constance & Salvatore Di Lorenzo req. by Carol McMahon Wednesday, June 22 12:00 p.m. – Beverly Acker req. by Arlene Pratt Thursday, June 23 12:00 p.m. – Zigmund J. Peplowski req. by Father Zig Friday, June 24 12:00 p.m. – Loretta Joyce req. by family Saturday, June 25 5:00 p.m. – Rita Tironi req. by family Sunday, June 26 8:30 a.m. – Patricia DiGirolamo req. by her husband, Anthony 10:00 a.m. – Ruth Lopez Maximo req. by Elmer Maximo 

 

 Bernie & Audrey Flynn                                      Requested by: Nancy & Tom Gorman                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
                                                                                            

 Collection for June 11 & 12: $2885.00 Parish Pay Electronic Giving: $ 2358.76 (May) Collection from last year: $ 2480.00 South & Latin American Missions: $474.00 Ongoing Renovation: $20,709.35 - $23,310.80  =  -$2,601.45 
PARISH PAY:  Have you thought about automating your giving?  No more writing checks!  You decide the amount and the frequency. Sign up today for automatic contributions to Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish.  Go to the Parish Pay link at www.sacredheartrockaway.org or call 866-727-4741.  
 PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY Major Mike Cherry LCpl. Aleksandr Killeen, SSgt. Zhenya Killeen  Airman 1st Cl. Andrew Mistkowski,                               1st Lt. Nicholas DelCore, Air Force Captain Jessica L. Rotile Rudo Kenneth Rudo, Warrant Officer,1 
  PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: M.J. Simon, Irene Schreiber,Rosemary Woodring, Doug Bansch, Maria Acevedo, TJ Schoudel, Capt. Adam Cowan, USA, Julio Soto, Ellen Forbes, Ben Marvilla, Michelle Monslave,  Enid Osorno Amelia Marie Cayea, Mary Therese Loftus, Sharon Bauer, Mary Davenport, Jose Prado, Arlene Berlin, Emil Fahrman,  Jim Goliat, Robert Nielsen, Betty Dixon, Marge Vogel, Efrain Gonzalez, Amanda Villarubia, Mary Skelly, John Skutka, William McBurney, Anne Riordan, D.M. Lynch, Linda Hoffman, Elock Chang, John Hyland, Mike Izzo. 

 PARISH POLICY – PLEASE NOTE – All Catholic families living within the parish boundaries are encouraged to register as members. Registration as a parish member has many benefits, and in particular, facilitates any arrangements for baptisms, marriages, sponsors, etc. Please contact the Parish Office at 973-627-0422  First Friday Communion Calls: A priest will be making 
“First Friday” visits to those who are homebound.  
These visits will be made by one of our priests who will 
distribute Holy Communion.  He will also be available 
for the sacraments of penance and anointing of the sick.  
Please call the rectory at 972-627-0422 to register your 
name for this monthly visit by one of our priests. 
 Want to be more involved? If you are wondering “how can I become more involved in my church community”, we happen to be looking for a few good people!!  If you would like more information on how to become a Lector or Minister of Communion please contact Fr. Marcin at 973-627-0313 ext. 15 or martmich1983@gmail.com . Interested in becoming an Altar Server, please contact Fr. Mateusz at 973-627-0313 ext. 14 or fr.m.jasniewicz@gmail.com.  For St. Cecilia Cemetery information, please email Diane Boykow at StCeciliaCemetery@gmail.com    Human Life Action Center Sign-Ups! Next Sunday our parish will conduct a Sign-Up Sunday for pro-life e-mail action alerts. These action alerts are an effective way for our parish to respond quickly to important votes on legislation affecting the protection of human life and liberty. Please sign up in support of life! You can also sign up at any time by going to NCHLA.org  BLOOD DRIVE; Saint Francis Residential Community, 122 Diamond Spring Road, Denville, NJ; Wednesday, June 22, 2016; 1:00 PM to 7:00 PM  DIVINE MERCY ACADEMY:  REGISTRATION OPEN- Registration for Divine Mercy Academy for the 2016-2017 school year is now taking place.  Divine Mercy Academy, Rockaway’s New Catholic School, will offer an academically excellent, faith-based education to students in pre-k3 through eighth grade.  Full –day and half day pre-k3 & 4 will be available as well as full-day kindergarten.  We will also offer a before care program and an after school program. For more information please call 973-627-6003. 



 
                                                                                    Lector Ministers of Communion Altar Servers 

June 25 @ 5:00 pm Anne Reilly Laura Andreotta Donna Perkalis 
Benjamin Raroque Mateo Raroque Sofia Raroque Christine Habib 

June 26 @ 8:30 am John Sautter 
Claire Miller Mark Howarth   

Richie Lazar Alejandro Orellana Volunteer Needed Volunteer Needed 

June 26@10:00 am Michele Shaffer 
 Elmer Maximo Anne Marie Hopler   

Joseph Sannito Nicholas Sannito Marc Winowski Anthony Yagoda 
 ALL MINISTERS: Copies of the schedule are available in the sacristy. Any questions/concerns please contact the appropriate group leader.   My dear parishioners,  We observe the 12th Sunday in Ordinary Time as we assemble to celebrate the Lord’s Day. In the Gospel for today we find Jesus speaking to His Apostles about His identity. Saint Peter says that he is “The Christ of God.” The Lord replies that indeed He is and that “The Son of Man must suffer greatly and be rejected by the elders, the chief priests, and the scribes, and be killed and on the third day be raised.” The Lord also says that all those who are associated with Him will be expected to sacrifice themselves in a similar way if they wish to have life with Him. We call this sharing in and living the Paschal Mystery. We know that being a follower of Christ requires a commitment which calls for sacrifice and service. This weekend our country is commemorating Father’s Day, the day when we pay tribute to our fathers and tell them of our love and appreciation. This day always reminds me of the crucial role the father has in the Christian family. Unfortunately not all fathers will take their spiritual leadership role in the family seriously. When a father is a weak spiritual model for his wife and children it has devastating consequences for the entire family and erodes the family’s foundation. As head of the family, the father, alongside his wife, should lead his children in their pursuing of the spiritual life. He should be the leader and promoter of prayer within the home, the one who gathers everyone for Sunday Mass. The father shows by example how to fast and abstain during the proper liturgical seasons. He models for his family how one lives a virtuous life in a secular culture. Along with all the responsibilities of providing for his family, he is its spiritual leader. When a husband and father take seriously such a noble role he is indeed blessed. Such a role is difficult in our society and only faith in Christ Jesus will provide a man with strength to fulfill this task. Male spirituality is a topic which will be addressed by the diocese this fall. Bishop Serratelli has announced the first PATERSON DIOCESE MEN’S CONFERENCE which will be held on Saturday, October 15th at the Saint Paul Inside the Walls Center from 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The conference is intended to enhance the spirituality of men throughout the Diocese and encourage them to become more involved in their parishes. Several well-known Catholic speakers will make presentations and the conference will conclude with Holy Mass at which the Bishop will be the main celebrant. This will be a wonderful opportunity for the men of our parish to deepen their faith in Our Savior and strengthen the fraternal support which is needed to be good male Christian examples for our families. I am looking forward to this event and I invite every man of our parish to attend. On this weekend a special collection is being taken throughout the diocese to support our seminarians, our future fathers. Please be generous as you always are! Again, welcome to Seminarian Mateusz Darlak who has been assigned to our parish by Bishop Serratelli for the summer and also as his “home parish.” HAPPY FATHERS DAY!   SAINT JOSEPH – PRAY FOR US!  Father Zig   The Joey Bella Memorial Fund, Inc. : Tricky Tray is on Saturday, July 2 “under the tent” at Gardner Field, Route 

46 W in Denville. Doors open at 6 p.m. and calling begins at 8 p.m. Tickets sold at the door only. No one admitted 
under 18 years- no infants permitted.  Please contact us at 973-768-6487 for more information. 



Beefsteak Dinner will be held Sunday, July 3 “under the tent” at Gardener Field. Tickets will be sold on-line at 
www.JBMF.EVENTBRITE.COM  AT Smart World Coffee, Broadway, Denville or at Denville Town Hall. Advance 
ticket sales only. For more information regarding The Joey Bella Memorial Fund, Inc. please visit our website at 
www.joeybella.org, email us at info@joeybella.org, or call 973-627-2663. 
  


